
April 12, 2023 
 
 
 
The Honorable City Council 
of the City of Los Angeles  
City Hall – Room 395  
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
 

Reference: CF 23-0402   

 
This is to hereby transmit for your information to be attached to the Council file.  
The Mayor approved the CAO Report for the request to award a seven-year 
contract to HDR Engineering, Inc. to provide Project Management and Construction 
Management Services for projects related to the Airfield and Terminal 
Modernization Project Roadway Improvements at Los Angeles International Airport, 
in the not-to-exceed amount of $138,500,000, and appropriate capital funds in the 
total amount of $83,500,000 for HDR Engineering, Inc., and Los Angeles World 
Airports' owner-carried costs. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

  
 
Glenda Silva Pantoja 
Government Affairs Representative  
Los Angeles World Airports  
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